

Newsletter—September

Message from our Head Teacher:

REMINDER SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER

A warm welcome back to the new school year. Hope you all aphotographer will be in school on good summer even though it feels a long time ago and the change in weather is moving us steadily into Autumn. There have been lots of changes to the building over the summer holiday and the removal of half of the mobile. All of which has given us much more space in and around school which is fabulous.



We have a busy term ahead of us and will keep you posted of all dates and events so that you have plenty of notice. Mrs Burns is an we please remind you that we are a working with a group of parents to set up a PTA to support school T FREE site. Packed lunches must not with some of the events, if you have any free time to help please ontain nuts or nut products. Also snacks let us know as we really do appreciate it. let us know as we really do appreciate it.

Thank you in advance

Mrs Lane

NUT FREE SITE

be fruit not voghurts or dairy products. Fruit is available from the school kitchen

Thank you for your continued support.

We work hard to keep school a safe and calm environment for all. Therefore we will not accept or tolerate any violence or aggression towards our staff and any such act/behaviour will result in appropriate action or sanctions



Immunisation

r 2017

ear we have the opportunity for all our children to be st influenza. This is administered orally in school by a IS.

r you to complete will be issued in the week beginning

UNIFORM

GIRLS

Grey or black trousers, skirt or pinafore Royal blue sweatshirt or cardigan Sensible black shoes

BOYS

Grey or black trousers Royal blue sweatshirt Sensible black shoes

PE KIT

White PE t shirt Navy or black shorts

REMINDERS

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY EVERY THURSDAY AT 2.30PM PTA MEETING WEDNESDAY 20TH SEPTEMBER 2PM IN THE STAFF ROOM FREE HOMEWORK CLUB DAILY MONDAY-THURSDAY SIGN-**UP IN FOYER**

PLEASE PARK SAFELY <u>OUTSIDE</u> OF THE SCHOOL **DRIVEWAY**

St David's Church will be holding their after school club again this year at the church on Wednesdays 3.30 -4.30pm. . All Warren Hills children are very welcome to attend. Reverend Andrew Rhoades

Autumn Term

Half Term Holiday School closes Friday 13th October 2017 Reopens Monday 23rd October 2017

End of School Year Friday 22nd December 2017

Spring Term 2018 School reopens on Tuesday 9th January 2018

Confirmation of Warren Hills CPS holiday dates can be found only on our website. If in doubt please check with the school office. Thank you.

EVENTS COMING UP:

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING - Thursday 28th September - 2 - 2.30pm

Please join us for a slice of cake and tea or coffee - and then you will be welcome to stay for our Special Mentions assembly before children finish at 3pm. Any cake donations would be greatly appreciated.

<u>HARVEST FESTIVAL CELEBRATION</u> at St David's Church on 27th September at 10am All parents/carers are invited to attend.

Donations of fresh/tinned food would be very welcome - please send in any donations to your child's class - thank you.



re details to follow later.

- KS1 KS1 KS2



<u>Christmas Parties</u> 20th December - 1.30pm - KS1 21st December - 1.30pm - KS2 <u>Last Day - 22nd December</u> Christmas Jumper Day! Whole School Christmas Dinner

Club Activ8 Scheme

Warren Hills School has agreed again this year to join the NWLDC Club Activ8 scheme and have paid for a year's membership for every child in our school. The scheme rewards young people for participating in school PE lessons and school sports clubs. Each week, during term time, points are added on to each child's account which works out to £2.50. This can be used at our local leisure centres to pay for/pay towards an activity.

Please encourage your child to make use of this valuable membership!





灵....

CAR PARK

Unfortunately our electronic gates are not working at present. This is due to a delivery lorry reversing in to them causing major damage. This is now an insurance claim and is taking a while to process.

Can we remind you all that the car park is for the use of **staff only** and should not be used by parents/carers for dropping off/picking up children as this creates a danger to other pedestrians. Thank you for your support.